(908) 236-7235

Clinton Township School District

Board of Education Will Vote on New Superintendent of Schools

November 17, 2018

Dear Clinton Township Community Member:

The Clinton Township Board of Education, will vote on the appointment of the district's permanent superintendent of schools during its monthly meeting, to be held on Monday, November 19, 2018. The meeting will be held in the auditorium at the Clinton Township Middle School. There will be a one hour executive session, beginning at 7:30 pm. The board will introduce the new superintendent of schools at approximately 8:30 pm, after the executive session. Then, the board will conduct its normal monthly business.

After our new superintendent of schools is appointed, the Board of Education will schedule future "Meet and Greet" sessions to give parents, members of our staff and community the opportunity to formally meet the new leader of our district. During the "Meet and Greet" session's attendees will have the opportunity to speak with the new superintendent of schools, and ask questions regarding the district. Dates for the "Meet and Greets" will be sent out via e-mail and placed on the district's website.

Kind regards,

The Clinton Township Board of Education